Oklahoma County Sheriff's Office

Build a Badge

Competition

Your artwork could go on the official Oklahoma County Sheriff's Office Uniform!

Your design must include:
"Oklahoma County"
"Sheriff"

The selected design winner will receive:

Pizza Party for Class
Honorary Shirt with New Patch

All participants will receive a letter of appreciation from OCSO

Submissions must be sent to aaron.brilbeck@oklahomacounty.org no later
than Saturday May 15, 2021 (Peace Officers Memorial Day)
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